
Dear 

Jarnes Goolcl House 

P.O. BOX 146 

East Melbourne Vic 3002 

Austr<Jlla 

I have received your letter of on behalf of yourself and 

In my previous reply I indicated that it is neither appropriate nor 
possible for me to receive you and that Mrs. Maria Kirkwood is my 
delegate in these matters. I reiterate that decision. 

With every good wish, 

Yours sincerely in Christ, 

ARCHBISHOP OF MELBOURNE. 




